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Rideau Valley Conservation Foundation's 

upcoming Planned Giving Workshop 
 

The Rideau Valley Conservation 

Foundation (RVCF) will host two Planned 

Giving workshops this summer alongside 

local financial experts and estate lawyers 

from IG Wealth Management and Kelly 

Santini LLP. Experts from both firms will 

explore how financial and in-kind 

donations can affect your estate taxes, and 

walk you through various planned giving 

options, legal considerations, and more. 

The workshops are free, but you do need 

to register (see below). 

The first workshop will be held at the Westport 

Community Arena on Thursday, Aug. 22 from 9:30 

to 10:30 a.m. The second will take place at the Sandy 

Hill Community Centre (Ottawa)  on Thursday, Sept. 

12 from 9:30 to 10:30 a.m.  

If you have any questions about the event, please 

feel free to direct them to info@rvcf.ca. 

 

 

WORKSHOP #1: WESTPORT 

Thursday, Aug. 22 from 9:30 to 10:30 a.m. 

Westport Community Arena 

EventBrite: https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/free-planned-

giving-workshop-coffee-hour-westport-tickets-

925252283487 

  

WORKSHOP #2: SANDY HILL, OTTAWA 

Thursday, Sept. 12 from 9:30 to 10:30 a.m. 

Sandy Hill Community Centre 

EventBrite: https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/free-planned-

giving-workshop-coffee-hour-sandy-hill-ottawa-tickets-

927487840097 
 

Sign up for FREE using the QR Codes in the picture, the links above or email info@RVCF.ca. 
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